260 W. Madison • Oak Park • Illinois • 60302 • ph: 708.524.3000 • fax: 708.524.3019 • www.op97.org

TO: Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools

Board of Education

FROM: Jeanne Keane, Senior Director of Buildings & Grounds

RE: PTO Donation of Gaga Pit for Mann Playground

DATE: May 11th, 2021

Summary

The Mann PTO would like to donate the money to purchase and install an ADA accessible gaga ball pit in the playground area. The gaga pit will provide students with another option for outside physical activity during PE and recess as well as reinforce fair play and good sportsmanship. The donation is valued at \$5,759.12.

Administration will be seeking a motion that the Board of Education of Oak Park District 97 accepts the donation in the amount of \$5,759.12 at its May 25th, 2021 meeting.